
ATTENTION: PERS will use Microsoft Teams video 

conferencing for this event. The PERS Building will also be 

open from noon to 4 p.m. Wednesday, April 29, only for 

the board and committee meetings to allow for physical 

attendance if required; however, physical attendance will 

be subject to social distancing and public health guidelines, 

which limits attendees (including staff) to 10. 

TO ATTEND IN PERSON OR VIRTUALLY: RSVP as soon as 

possible and no later than 5 p.m. Tuesday, April 28, to 

spowers@pers.ms.gov

Thank you.

PERS Board Meeting Teleconference
PERS Board Room  |  Wednesday, April 29  |  2:30 p.m.* 

*Or immediately following the Administrative Committee meeting 


